
                                                                                                                                                                    

   

           

 

 
 

 

     
 

RECOGNIZING AND HONORING THE SERVICE OF MAUREEN CROCKER,  

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR FOR TRANSPORTATION AND DRAINAGE PLANNING 

HOUSTON PUBLIC WORKS 

 
WHEREAS, Maureen Crocker, Assistant Director, Houston Public Works, served on H-GAC’s 

Transportation Policy Council representing Freight Rail Interests, Gulf Coast Rail District and the City of 

Houston as an Alternate from 2009 to 2020; and  

 

WHEREAS, Maureen Crocker served on H-GAC’s Transportation Advisory Committee; and 

 

WHEREAS, Maureen Crocker served as the Executive Director of the Gulf Coast Rail District and  

she has also been a member of the Transportation Research Board Committee on Transportation Issues in 

Major U.S. Cities.  Prior to her work with the Rail District, Maureen served as Deputy Director for 

Legislative and Regulatory Affairs in the City of Houston Mayor’s Office; and   
 

WHEREAS, Maureen Crocker worked in Washington, D.C. covering transportation, infrastructure and 

environmental issues and projects for the Mayor of Chicago and the Governor of Illinois as well as 

Members of Congress. Maureen has a Master’s Degree in Urban Planning and Policy from the University 

of Illinois at Chicago.  She was designated Woman of the Year by the Houston Chapter of the Women’s 

Transportation Seminar in 2014; and 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Transportation Policy Council for the Houston-

Galveston Transportation Management Area that Maureen Crocker be commended for her distinguished 

service to the City of Houston and to the Transportation Policy Council.  Let it be further resolved that the 

Transportation Policy Council extends to her its gratitude for her service and wishes her continued success 

in all her future endeavors.  

UNANIMOUSLY PASSED AND APPROVED this 26th day of March, 2021 by the Transportation 

Policy Council. 

 

APPROVED:              ATTEST: 

 

 

_______________________________                                 _____________________________ 

Hon. Kenneth Clark, Chairman         Hon. Grady Prestage, Secretary 

Transportation Policy Council         Transportation Policy Council 
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